From: Eloise <oleandel1970@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 8:17 PM
To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov>
Subject: Ref: Rock n Road/Affordable Housing

We are in support of Rock n Roads plan for affordable housing for Petersburg.

We encourage the assembly to pass their plan.

Thank you,

David and Eloise Whitethorn



